
Minutes of the Selectmen’s Meeting

March 16, 2024

Members present:  Lynn Sweet, Chairman, Brian Monahan, Chris Garcia

The meeting was called to order at 1:50 PM.

First order of business was the election of the Chairman.  A motion was made by Brian 

Monahan,  seconded by Chris Garcia, to re-elect Lynn Sweet to serve as the Chairman.  A vote 

was taken and Lynn Sweet was re-elected.

Terri Marsh was appointed by the Board of Selectmen to fill the vacancy in the office of Tax 

Collector.  Chairman Sweet administered the Oath of Office.

Delegation of Deposit Authority for the Tax Collector was signed.

A motion was made, seconded and voted to adjourn.

The meeting adjourned at 1:55 PM.


